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Tulane University School of Medicine students and staff members lost their locks
to help the fight against childhood cancers. First and second-year medical
students organized the annual fundraiser on Feb. 26 for the St. Baldrick’s Foundation, a
national, volunteer-driven charity that supports pediatric cancer research. The
“shavees” raised more than $28,000 this year.
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